
From: Geoff Perry gperry@gha-engineers.com  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 2:05 PM 
To: Ken Meek kmeek@gha-engineers.com; Margerita Romanello mromanello@longgroveil.gov 
Cc: Greg Jackson gjackson@longgroveil.gov 
Subject: RE: Engineering As-Built Review #2 - 5220 Briarcrest Lane (Pond Modification) 
 
Hi All, 
 
As part of this project, the owner reconfigured the detention basin, which requires a “Detention Pond 
Easement.” 
 
Attached is the Plat of Easement that was approved by our office in 2020, that needs to be recorded. 
Prior to approval, this Plat needs to be signed by the Village President and Village Clerk. 
 
Due to the length of this project, and several other factors, I do not believe it was formally approved by 
the Village. @Greg, can this be added to an upcoming agenda for approval? 
 
Thanks, 
Geoff 
 
-- 
Geoffrey L. Perry, P.E. 
Senior Engineer 
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